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Developer Services Bulletin – Issue 02 2025. 
Important Update - Uisce Éireann Codes of Practice and Standard Details for Water 
and Wastewater Infrastructure.    

On the 14th of August 2025 Uisce Éireann will publish revised Codes of Practice and 
Standard Details for Water and Wastewater Infrastructure to be installed in new 
Developments that will be connected to the Water and/or Wastewater networks.  The 
revised documents will be available to download from the Uisce Éireann website  
www.water.ie/connections/developer-services/technical-guidance

The revisions will be as follows: 

There is no longer a requirement to have an executed Connection 
Agreement in place by 31 December 2024 to apply for a Refund. If you 
have made a Connection Application to Uisce Éireann but have not 
yet received a Connection Offer and meet the scheme criteria, you 
are advised to apply for a Refund by the 31 December 2024. In such 
cases the Refund Application will be recorded and put on hold. If a 
connection is feasible and Uisce Éireann is in a position to issue a 
Connection Offer for your development, the Refund Application will 
be assessed once the Connection Agreement has been executed.

Customers seeking a refund for Water and/or Wastewater Standard 
Connection Charges, as part of the Scheme, will be required to have 
submitted a Connection Application and a Refund Application to 
Uisce Éireann via the correct channels by 31 December 2024. 

Document    
      No. 

Document Title Current 
     Revision 

Proposed
      Revision 

CDS-5020-03 Code of Practice for Water Infrastructure Rev 02 Rev. 03

CDS-5020-01 Water Infrastructure Standard Details Rev 04 Rev 05

CDS-5030-03 Code of Practice for Wastewater 
Infrastructure 

Rev 02 Rev 03

CDS-5030-01 Wastewater Infrastructure Standard 
Details 

Rev 04 Rev 05

The following transitional arrangements will apply:

• The requirements of the Standard Details (Revision 4 – July 2020) and Codes of Practice 
(Revision 2 – July 2020) will apply in full for all Connection Applications received by Uisce 
Éireann up to the 13th of February 2026. 

• The requirements of the Standard Details (Revision 5 – August 2025) and Codes of Practice 
(Revision 3 – August 2025) will apply in full for all Connection Applications received by  Uisce 
Éireann from the 14th of February 2026.

Queries can be submitted to CDStechnicalstandards@water.ie 

http://www.water.ie/connections/developer-services/technical-guidance
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